Chevone N. Hammond

From: Jonathon Davis <jwdavis101@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 9:40 AM
To: Chevone N. Hammond

Ce: Jonathon Davis

Subject: Hangar A24

Hi Chevone,

Woe no longer need hangar A24, as we only have one plane and do not need two hangars. Having been at
the airport for years we are thankful for being able to move to the West ramp and have more room and
newer conditions.

Thank you,

Jonathon Davis



